
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

Chief Financial Officer resignation 
SYDNEY, Thursday 17 October 2024 – ARN Media Limited [ASX: A1N] (”ARN”) today announced that 
the Company’s Chief Financial Officer, Andrew Nye, has tendered his resignation from the Company. 
Mr Nye will commence gardening leave effective immediately for a period of six months.   

ARN has commenced a search process for a new CFO and will provide an update on the recruitment 
process in due course.  

In the interim, James Marsh will act in the role of CFO until the recruitment process is completed.  
James Marsh has already been consulting to ARN on cost efficiency measures.  James is an 
experienced CFO across the telecommunications and media sectors who has led numerous business 
and finance transformations.  He was previously CFO at Foxtel Group (NXE Australia Pty Limited) and 
Vodafone Hutchison Australia Pty Limited and Vodafone New Zealand Limited.  Recently he has been 
advising Sky New Zealand on cost and transformation and in addition he served as interim CFO from 
October 2023 to March 2024. 

ARN’s CEO & MD Ciaran Davis acknowledged Andrew Nye’s important contribution to ARN, having first 
joined in 2016 and being appointed CFO in 2019.   

During his time with ARN, Andrew had a vital role in key transactions, including the acquisition of ARN 
Regional from Grant Broadcasters, the demerger of NZME, the disposal of Australian Regional Media, 
as well as the acquisition and disposal of Adshel.  Andrew also oversaw improvements in the operational 
capability of the Finance, Internal Audit and Risk teams and was a key member on ARN’s executive 
leadership team. 

He leaves with sincere thanks and best wishes for his future endeavours. 
 
 
ENDS  
 
***  
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board. 

For further information, please contact: 

Peter Brookes, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 407 911 389, pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com 

Helen McCombie, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 411 756 248, hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com 
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